3107C - 31st Avenue Vernon BC

778-475-7779

Email: info@CDACentre.ca

www.communitydentalaccess.ca

Create a Smile

CDAC NEWSLETTER

ISSUE 11 **FALL 2022**

Change a Life



CELEBRATING OUR 10TH ANNIVERSARY

A SUMMARY OF CLINIC OPERATIONS

Oct. 1/21 to Sept.30/22

- * Staff Dental services delivered by 2 dentists, 2 hygienists
- * Volunteers 6 ladies and Scott Martyna & Marcus Hackman
- * Clinic is open on average 4 days a week
- * Value of services provided \$796,931 (decrease of \$78)
- * Value of services at no cost to patient \$421,194 (increase of \$14,896)
- * Patient visits 2980 (decrease of 11)

Major Financial Supporters of the Year

BC Dental Association Foord Family Foundation Greg & Wendy Adams

James & Anne-Marie Kanester

Jane Lister

Jean & Kenneth Finch

Julia Lissau

Silver Star Rotary

The Vernon Book Volunteers

Society

Ron & Wendy Long

Wawanesa Insurance

We acknowledge the financial support of the Province of BC

Dental Volunteers



Dr. Hackman Dentist



Dr. Martyna Oral Maxillofacial Surgeon





Loris - CDA







Sherylee - CDA



Staff



Trish - CDA





Anya - Reception Anita - Reception JoAn - Reception



Renata - RDH



Carmen - RDH

Volunteers



Joyce



Joni



Sharon



Tina



Pat



Donna

ANNUAL REPORT 2022

It has been a busy year at CDAC. In April we welcomed our new Clinic Manager Karen, and in early May we said farewell to Dr. Ian Wong, who returned to Vancouver to private practice. In May we welcomed Carmen, our new Registered Dental Hygienist. In June we said goodbye to our long-time receptionist Wendy and welcomed our new receptionist, Anya. We welcomed new volunteers Tina and Joni to our team in June, and in July our new part time receptionist Anita joined us. Our reception volunteers are an amazing group who provide crucial support to our team. We are so incredibly grateful to Joyce, Sharon, Donna, Pat, Tina, and Joni for all their time and efforts.

As the need for our service continues to grow, we are expanding and are currently recruiting additional staff, including a dentist and CDA. Our patients are struggling more than ever to afford care, which has resulted in more patients accessing our Angel Fund. We are also looking at ways to increase discounts to help our patients, as well as ways to raise more awareness and increase donations. We are happy to have partnered with Dr. Kyleen Myrah and her Social Entrepreneurship students from Okanagan College, who are helping us seek new and innovative ways to serve our community.

Thank you to all our donors and supporters who provide us with the resources to continue this work in our community!

CELEBRATING OUR 10TH ANNIVERSARY





SAVE THE DATE

Mark your calendars for Friday, February 24th, 2023, as CDAC proudly presents the return of our **Tunes for Teeth Fundraiser**, featuring Fine Tuned with vocals by Robert Fine. Fine Tuned is 6 musicians who have performed all over the world (including symphonies, jazz clubs, concert halls and Las Vegas) keeping the "Great American Songbook" alive. Focused on songs written between 1920 and 1960 and recorded by Frank Sinatra, Tony Bennett, Bobby Darin, Billie Holiday, Mel Torme, Vic Damone and many more. Hear the songs, the lyrics, and the stories behind them. Event will be at the Vernon & District Performing Arts Centre and tickets are only \$35, available through Ticketseller Box Office, at www.ticketseller.ca or by phone (250)549-7469. Tickets make a great Christmas stocking stuffer!

You can help CDAC financially by dropping off your Butcher Boys and Nature's Fare receipts at the clinic. CDAC is a member of the Armstrong Regional Cooperative and all fuel purchases at Co-Op stations in Vernon, Armstrong & Salmon Arm, as well as purchases at Co-Op Liquor Stores in Kelowna & Vernon Qualify for a year-end rebate.

Our membership number is 13312.







